
We ask that you 
please fill out a green 
card so we can have a 

record of your 
attendance.  If you 

have any special needs 
or questions let us 

know. 
Restrooms and an 

attended nursery are 
located in the front 

hallway  to  your left 
as you exit the 

auditorium. 
 

Today’s Worship 

John Thomas 

Growing Like New 

Testament Church 

Acts 1:1-11 
 

5:30 P.M. 

  John Thomas 

What About The 
Mission? 

Acts 14:26-28 

Guests 

South  Gate  Church of Christ 

2700 Pulaski  Highway, Columbia TN  38401 

March 12, 2017 www.southgatechurchofchrist.org 

 

Wednesdays 

Ladies Bible Class 
10:00 am 

 Teens in Student 
Center  

6:30 pm 

 

         

A New Testament Church 

 One of our goals at South 
Gate is to be a faithful New           
Testament Church?   This morning 
we will begin a series focused on 
what this means.  We know the 
church of the New Testament was a 
growing, thriving, group of Christians 
who were saved (Acts 2:42).    Isn’t 
that what we all want? 
 For the next few weeks, we 
will focus on two aspects of the  New 
Testament Church.  The way  it  
grew, and the stories of the conver-
sion of those who believed in Jesus 
Christ.  May God bless us as we try 
to be a New Testament Church!  

 March 17-18 - Lomax 
Youth Rally with key-
note speaker Craig 
Evans.  Deadline to 
sign up is today.  

 March 18 - 24            
Columbia Academy 
City of Children trip  

 July 2-7 Horizons!  
Sign up at www.fhu.edu/

horizons  SIGN UP 
NOW 

 Natalie Hill  was baptized into Christ 

Wednesday night! 



THE RECORD SPEAKS 

March 5, 2017 

Morning Worship:    288 

Bible Study:          247 

Evening Worship:         147 

Wednesday Evening  183 

Contribution:                     $39,869 

 

       Upcoming Events 
    
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
     
 
  

              

 

 

 

Church Leadership and Staff 

Elders: 

Richard Farris                                                             
            931-797-4699 
Randy Jones                                                 
            931-797-4264 
Greg Lusk                                                                   
             931-446-2472 
Dennis Thomason                                                       
             931-682-2490 
Jerry Wilson                                                     
             931-388-5285 
  
   

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS 
Danny Lasater, Alice Bolton, Linda Luna, Eunice Oliver, Elaine Pope, 
Natalie Kuykendall, Emma Kate Hill, Aaron Way, Kristin Boner, 
Heather Lamb, Kane Crowell, Lori Phillips,  Jackson Gordon, Lynn 
Steinfeldt, Josh Garner, Beatrice Baker, Theresa Sparks, Dave Cole-
man, Tal Gray, Billy Ray Hardison, Athaleen Cox, William Nicholson, 
Mike Andrews, Jimmy Quirk, Carson Vitrano, Glenda Collins, Clyde 
Farris, Clayton & Myrna Jett, Donald White, Ann Brady, Margaret 
Johnson, Ann Graham, Sherry Pritchett, Mary Chumbley, Patricia 
Luna, Wanda Nix, Virginia Staggs, Mary Robb, Bill Carroll, Frances 
Petty, Elaine Whitehead and all of our shut-ins. 
 

Deacons: 

Benny Bolton   931-379-3314 
Gary Boyd         931-446-3705 
Barry Cross       615-631-2923 
Byran Farris      931-840-9580 
Trent Hill          931-698-2932 
Blair Keeling     931-797-5310 
Jason Kelley     931-698-2808 
Mike Lyle          931- 446-2522   
John Massey     931-381-1610  
Kevin Mick        931-626-4190      
Jim Pollard        931-334-1358    
Ray Rummage  931-446-0668 

 

Ministers:                                 
John Thomas  931-446-0034 
Joe Macer        931-381-0071  

 Youth/Family 
Minister  

Jody Pritchett 931-982-0822 

Listen, and share our lessons 
Listen to Podcasts — South Gate  

Watch at southgatechurchofchrist.org 
 

 Secretaries: 
  Dana White  931-388-7848 

  Patsy Tyree   931-215-4288 

  OFFICE            931-388-7334 

  office@sgcoc.org 

 

The Tennessee Children’s Home will be in our 
area on Tuesday, March 21.  They are asking 
that we participate in their spring food drive.  
You are asked to bring canned goods, loose 
leaf paper for their school or consider giving a 
$15 donation.  If you have any coin boxes, 
please have them ready also.  Donations may 
be given to Jim Pollard or Dana White.  Any 
food items may be placed outside the secre-
tary office door. 

 

Radio Broadcast on 

WMCP 1280 AM 

each Sunday  

7:15 a.m. 

Joe Macer-Speaker 

 

South Gate Individual and Family  
Counseling Resource 

Marriage and Family Counseling 
Brian Gregory - 931-446-5445 

March 12 
Youth4Christ Song Leading5:00 p.m. 

Youth4Christ K-2 - 5:30 p.m. 
 

Week of March 13 
Charlie Willis’ Visitation Group 

 

March 19  
Working For The Master 

Menu: Spaghetti 
 
 

March 21 
Pick up for TN Children’s Home 

Canned goods, Monetary Donations 
 
 
 

April 14, 15 
Ladies Retreat - Sign up in the foyer 

THANK YOU NOTES 

Thank you notes have been received from Nell Hood, 
Gene Porter, Donald White, Reba Jones & Edith Sharp.   
 
 
A special thank you to all who gave so generously to our 
building fund last week.  $39,869 was contributed!  Finan-
cial statements are available in the foyer if you would like 
to have one. 

 
************** 

We are pleased to announce we now have a carport for 
our bus and vans. 


